
Robert Hendrickson
58th Connecticut State Represenative Candidate

860-372-6018   BobHfor58th@gmail.com

Hello Friends, 

I never thought I would be writing a letter like this.  However, after
seeing our State Representative's willingly give up their job of
representing the people for the past 2 years, I have decided to be the
change by running for Connecticut State Representative in the 58th.   

I've been employed in Enfield for the past 37 years, and have called Enfield home for the 
past 15 years.  I know our residents value someone who will work hard!  It's time to elect 
a representative in the 58th district who has lived paycheck to paycheck.  Now is the time 
for representation that will utilize your hard-earned tax dollars responsibly and with 
respect.  

Along with the love and support of my family, I also need votes, and monetary donations 
to win this campaign.  May I count on your support and generosity with a donation in any
amount from $5.00 to $290.00?

Your help with allow me the opportunity to be the change needed in Hartford and fight 
for Enfield.

Thank you in advance for your support and remember to vote November 8th Row B,
BobHforthe58th.

All the best,

 Bob
Bob Hendrickson

P.S. Please make your check payable to BobHforthe58th 
       c/o Walter Kruzel, 21 Charnley Rd., Enfield, CT 06082  
        You may also donate by  the anedot below:

Paid for by BobHforthe58th Walter J. Kruzel, treasurer                                            *Maximum contribution is $290.00 per person
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